
 

 

 

 

 

 

17 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

 

UCAS Launch Day 

The UCAS launch day went incredibly well last week; we were thrilled to have such enthusiasm and 
interest from the students. They started their day watching a video ‘Austin’s Butterfly’ which shows 
the importance of drafting, students then did their own version drawing a bee and some of the 
outcomes were very impressive! 

Students got a lot out of the different sessions on personal statements and other areas and the 
majority of the year are near completion of their UCAS application form. We ask that this form is 
completed (excluding the personal statement and university choices) by 7 July including the ‘pay and 
send’ section. This only sends it to us in the Sixth Form office and we can return it to students to 
continue their application. 

Thank you to those who joined us on teams for the Parents Information Evening. 
Please see the link below for the recordings for those who were unable to attend: 

UCAS Parents Information Evening - Miss Hase & Mr Schofield 

University talk - Shona Whatford – University of Exeter 

Oxbridge Talk - India Collins-Davies, Keble College Oxford 

 

Work Experience – 11 – 15 July 

Following last week’s UCAS day, students should be fully aware of how important it is to arrange a 
work placement for work experience week on 11-15 July. 

A reminder to email the three completed forms to the sixth form 
(sixthform@northleamington.co.uk) as soon as they have been completed to ensure our records are 
complete and for us to be able to support the placements. We are available in the sixth form office 
to chat through any ideas with students to help secure a placement, in addition to what they have 
already tried.  

 

 

 

https://northleamingtonco-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/rhase_northleamington_co_uk/EQvrPg8zjBtLvUjINKfDQ-EBXCTUzJMmsyS8Qx-0EoucCg?e=RLB3lk
https://northleamingtonco-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/rhase_northleamington_co_uk/Eb0PvcLqeYhIqWgerNKfrdABsuMCXVAnLnPEguxymh2Rww?e=qHqL7C
https://northleamingtonco-my.sharepoint.com/:v:/g/personal/rhase_northleamington_co_uk/EZmozK-aK_FBt0Ow38l-hJEBDNZX95riEfwiqyZJc24yHw?e=Opxx6J
mailto:sixthform@northleamington.co.uk
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Dress Code 

Please can I ask parents to support us in ensuring that students follow the Sixth Form Dress Code. 
We have given students warnings who have been wearing items of clothing/shoes which do not 
comply and you will be receiving emails home to let you know the days and reason the items do not 
comply. Particular items we are seeing more regularly are white trainers, crop tops and casual 
trousers. 

Please ensure that your child has the appropriate clothing for school and that they wear it each day. 
You can find the Sixth Form dress code here. 

 

Update on attendance communications 

Sarah Thomas our Study, Welfare and Attendance officer has taken over all attendance 
communications. If your child will not be in school or has an upcoming appointment, please email 
attendance@northleamington.co.uk and sixthform@northleamington.co.uk to let us know.  

If you have any questions on any of the above, please contact the Sixth Form team.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss R Hase 
Assistant Head Teacher - Head of Sixth Form 

https://www.northleamington.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=117&type=pdf
mailto:attendance@northleamington.co.uk
mailto:sixthform@northleamington.co.uk

